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Committee of Adjustments, 

In my application for a minor variance to my side yard set back, I have recently submitted two updated/revised 
drawings to be added to my file.  

First I have added a revised version of the sketch for the proposed minor variance. 
Changes made were as follows: 
-getting rid of the square area behind the proposed garage 
-ending the back of garage in line with the back of the existing house 
-showing 1 storey garage addition 

Second I have added my now complete elevation drawings of the proposed garage. 
-these are to show a little more clearly my plan for what would be being built (1 Storey garage addition) 

The reason for the revision and addition of these two documents was to hopefully give you a clearer understanding 
of what I am proposing. At the time of the original date of the application, I knew the set back I was wanting to 
propose and had the survey sketch made up for submission. Since the application I have finally decided on a design 
of the garage itself, and have attached those elevation drawings. I have chose to make it a 1 storey as I believe the 1 
storey garage will help to make the building look the best and fit in to the neighbourhood, as well as to be hopefully 
be more pleasing to the Nieghbours.  

Thank you for your consideration, and if there are any more questions or concerns I look forward to answering 
them at the meeting. 

Thanks, 

Nick Spaling 


